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Dictated by Phone 
from Detroit 
Monday, June 9, 1975 

Dear Mr. President: 

THE PRESIDENT HAS SEEN . 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

I wanted to send you my congratulations on your trip to Europe; 
I think it was a real diplomatic success, and you have every reason 
to be pleased with it. 

I also wanted to let you know that I have been keeping in touch with 
the Israelis, and I have reason to hope that there will be a very 
positive response from your meetings this week with the Prime Minister. 

I am leaving for Israel Friday night for a week in my capacity as 
Chairman of the World Wide Jewish Agency, which is composed of 
representative leadership of America and the rest of the world. 
During that time I might be able to spend some time in the area 
on some appropriate diplomatic efforts. In this regard, I have talked 
with Secretary Kissinger and have set up a meeting with him for 
Friday at 10:30 a.m. 

Depending on your own wishes, .f ,thought it might be useful for 
me to meet with you at the same time, or to otherwise get your 
thoughts on how I could be of help to you during my visit to Israel. 
I will be in Washington from Thursday afternoon through noon on 
Friday. 

With warmest regards, 

The President 
The White House 

Sincerely, 

Max~her 




